The Daemon Knows Literary Greatness And
The Americ
This is likewise one of the factors by obtaining the soft documents of this the
daemon knows literary greatness and the americ by online. You might not require
more time to spend to go to the book introduction as well as search for them.
In some cases, you likewise complete not discover the broadcast the daemon
knows literary greatness and the americ that you are looking for. It will very
squander the time.
However below, when you visit this web page, it will be thus definitely simple
to acquire as well as download lead the daemon knows literary greatness and the
americ
It will not recognize many epoch as we explain before. You can
take steps something else at house and even in your workplace.
So, are you question? Just exercise just what we present under
review the daemon knows literary greatness and the americ what
read!

do it even if
therefore easy!
as skillfully as
you later to

The Daemon Knows Harold Bloom 2015 In The Daemon Knows, celebrated American
literary critic Harold Bloom turns his attention to the writers of his own
national literary tradition, from Walt Whitman and Herman Melville to William
Faulkner and Hart Crane. The distillation of a lifetime lived among the works
explored in these pages, this book is also one of Bloom's most profoundly
personal to date.
The Bright Book of Life Harold Bloom 2021-12-28 America's most original and
controversial literary critic writes trenchantly about forty-eight masterworks
spanning the Western tradition—from Don Quixote to Wuthering Heights to
Invisible Man—in his first book devoted exclusively to narrative fiction. In
this valedictory volume, Yale professor Harold Bloom—who for more than half a
century was regarded as America's most daringly original and controversial
literary critic—gives us his only book devoted entirely to the art of the
novel. With his hallmark percipience, remarkable scholarship, and extraordinary
devotion to sublimity, Bloom offers meditations on forty-eight essential works
spanning the Western canon, from Don Quixote to Book of Numbers; from Wuthering
Heights to Absalom, Absalom!; from Les Misérables to Blood Meridian; from
Vanity Fair to Invisible Man. Here are trenchant appreciations of fiction by,
among many others, Austen, Balzac, Dickens, Tolstoy, James, Conrad, Lawrence,
Le Guin, and Sebald. Whether you have already read these books, plan to, or
simply care about the importance and power of fiction, Harold Bloom is your
unparalleled guide to understanding literature with new intimacy.
Poets and Poems Harold Bloom 2009 Presents a compilation of Bloom's
introductions to the Modern critical views and Modern critical interpretations
series of books, focusing on poets and poems.
The Art of Mystical Narrative Eitan P. Fishbane 2018-11-22 In the study of
Judaism, the Zohar has captivated the minds of interpreters for over seven
centuries, and continues to entrance readers in contemporary times. Yet despite
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these centuries of study, very little attention has been devoted to the
literary dimensions of the text, or to formal appreciation of its status as one
of the great works of religious literature. The Art of Mystical Narrative
offers a critical approach to the zoharic story, seeking to explore the
interplay between fictional discourse and mystical exegesis. Eitan Fishbane
argues that the narrative must be understood first and foremost as a work of
the fictional imagination, a representation of a world and reality invented by
the thirteenth-century authors of the text. He claims that the text functions
as a kind of dramatic literature, one in which the power of revealing mystical
secrets is demonstrated and performed for the reading audience. The Art of
Mystical Narrative offers a fresh, interdisciplinary perspective on the Zohar
and on the intersections of literary and religious studies.
Good Omens Neil Gaiman 2006-02-28 There is a distinct hint of Armageddon in the
air. According to The Nice and Accurate Prophecies of Agnes Nutter, Witch
(recorded, thankfully, in 1655, before she blew up her entire village and all
its inhabitants, who had gathered to watch her burn), the world will end on a
Saturday. Next Saturday, in fact. So the armies of Good and Evil are amassing,
the Four Bikers of the Apocalypse are revving up their mighty hogs and hitting
the road, and the world's last two remaining witch-finders are getting ready to
fight the good fight, armed with awkwardly antiquated instructions and stick
pins. Atlantis is rising, frogs are falling, tempers are flaring. . . . Right.
Everything appears to be going according to Divine Plan. Except that a somewhat
fussy angel and a fast-living demon -- each of whom has lived among Earth's
mortals for many millennia and has grown rather fond of the lifestyle -- are
not particularly looking forward to the coming Rapture. If Crowley and
Aziraphale are going to stop it from happening, they've got to find and kill
the Antichrist (which is a shame, as he's a really nice kid). There's just one
glitch: someone seems to have misplaced him. . . . First published in 1990,
Neil Gaiman and Terry Pratchett's brilliantly dark and screamingly funny take
on humankind's final judgment is back -- and just in time -- in a new hardcover
edition (which includes an introduction by the authors, comments by each about
the other, and answers to some still-burning questions about their wildly
popular collaborative effort) that the devout and the damned alike will surely
cherish until the end of all things.
The Shadow of a Great Rock Harold Bloom 2011-09-06 A richly insightful reading
of the King James Bible as a literary masterwork, published for the text's 400year anniversary The King James Bible stands at "the sublime summit of
literature in English," sharing the honor only with Shakespeare, Harold Bloom
contends in the opening pages of this illuminating literary tour. Distilling
the insights acquired from a significant portion of his career as a brilliant
critic and teacher, he offers readers at last the book he has been writing "all
my long life," a magisterial and intimately perceptive reading of the King
James Bible as a literary masterpiece. Bloom calls it an "inexplicable wonder"
that a rather undistinguished group of writers could bring forth such a
magnificent work of literature, and he credits William Tyndale as their
fountainhead. Reading the King James Bible alongside Tyndale's Bible, the
Geneva Bible, and the original Hebrew and Greek texts, Bloom highlights how the
translators and editors improved upon—or, in some cases, diminished—the earlier
versions. He invites readers to hear the baroque inventiveness in such sublime
books as the Song of Songs, Ecclesiastes, and Job, and alerts us to the echoes
of the King James Bible in works from the Romantic period to the present day.
Throughout, Bloom makes an impassioned and convincing case for reading the King
James Bible as literature, free from dogma and with an appreciation of its
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enduring aesthetic value.
Rebooting Clausewitz Christopher Coker 2017-05-15 Rebooting Clausewitz offers
an entirely new take on the work of history's greatest theorist of war. Written
for an undergraduate readership that often struggles with Clausewitz's master
work On War--a book that is often considered too philosophical and impenetrably
dense--it seeks to unpack some of Clausewitz's key insights on theory and
strategy. In three fictional interludes Clausewitz attends a seminar at West
Point; debates the War on Terror at a Washington think tank; and visits a
Robotics Institute in Santa Fe where he discusses how scientists are reshaping
the future of war. Three separate essays situate Clausewitz in the context of
his times, discuss his understanding of the culture of war, and the extent to
which two other giants--Thucydides and Sun Tzu--complement his work. Some years
ago the philosopher W.B. Gallie argued that Clausewitz needed to be 'saved from
the Clausewitzians'. Clausewitz doesn't need saving and his commentators have
contributed a great deal to our understanding of On War's seminal status as a
text. But too often they tend to conduct a conversation between themselves.
This book is an attempt to let a wider audience into the conversation.
Bestsellers and masterpieces Heather Blurton 2022-08-16 Bestsellers and
masterpieces: The changing medieval canon addresses the strange fact that, in
both European and Middle Eastern medieval studies, those texts that we now
study and teach as the most canonical representations of their era were in fact
not popular or even widely read in their day. On the other hand, those texts
that were popular, as evidenced by the extant manuscript record, are taught and
studied with far less frequency. The book provides cross-cultural insight into
both the literary tastes of the medieval period and the literary and political
forces behind the creation of the ‘modern canon’ of medieval literature.
Frankenstein Mary Shelley 2013-10-01 More than 200 years after it was first
published, Mary Shelley's Frankenstein has stood the test of time as a gothic
masterpiece—a classic work of horror that blurs the line between man and
monster. “If I cannot inspire love, I will cause fear.” For centuries, the
story of Victor Frankenstein and the monster he created has held readers
spellbound. On the surface, it is a novel of tense and steadily mounting dread.
On a more profound level, it illuminates the triumph and tragedy of the human
condition in its portrayal of a scientist who oversteps the bounds of
conscience, and of a creature tortured by the solitude of a world in which he
does not belong. A novel of almost hallucinatory intensity, Mary Shelley’s
Frankenstein represents one of the most striking flowerings of the Romantic
imagination. With an Introduction by Douglas Clegg And an Afterword by Harold
Bloom
Bloom's how to Write about Robert Frost Michael Robert Little 2010 A guide to
writing about the poems of the American author offers instructions for
composing different types of essays and contains literary criticism for such
works as "Birches," "Mending Wall," "The Road Not Taken," and "Acquainted with
the Night."
The Bloomsbury Handbook to Edith Wharton Emily Orlando 2022-10-20 Bringing
together leading voices from across the globe, The Bloomsbury Handbook to Edith
Wharton represents state-of-the-art scholarship on the American writer Edith
Wharton, once primarily known as a New York novelist. Focusing on Wharton's
extensive body of work and renaissance across 21st-century popular culture,
chapters consider: - Wharton in the context of queer studies, race studies,
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whiteness studies, age studies, disability studies, anthropological studies,
and economics; - Wharton's achievements in genres for which she deserves to be
better known: poetry, drama, the short story, and non-fiction prose; Comparative studies with Christina Rossetti, Henry James, and Willa Cather; The places and cultures Wharton documented in her writing, including France,
Greece, Italy, and Morocco; - Wharton's work as a reader and writer and her
intersections with film and the digital humanities. Book-ended by Dale Bauer
and Elaine Showalter, and with a foreword by the Director and senior staff at
The Mount, Wharton's historic Massachusetts home, the Handbook underscores
Wharton's lasting impact for our new Gilded Age. It is an indispensable
resource for readers interested in Wharton and 19th- and 20th-century
literature and culture.
The Anatomy of Influence Harold Bloom 2011-01-01 In this, his most
comprehensive and accessible study of influence, Bloom leads readers through
the labyrinthine paths which link the writers and critics who have informed and
inspired him for so many years.
Virginia Woolf and the Modern Sublime Daniel T. O'Hara 2016-09-23 Sublime Woolf
was written in a burst of enthusiasm after the author, Daniel T. O'Hara was
finally able to teach Virginia Woolf's modernist classics again. This book
focuses on those uncanny visionary passages when in elaborating 'a moment of
being,' as Woolf terms it, supplements creatively the imaginative resonance of
the scene.
It All Adds Up Saul Bellow 2018-06-05 A fascinating journey through literary
America over the last forty years, guided by one of the "most gifted
chroniclers in the Western World" (The Times [London]) A Penguin Classic
“Sentence by sentence, page by page, Bellow is simply the best writer we have.”
—The New York Times Book Review In It All Adds Up, Pulitzer and Nobel Prizewinning author Saul Bellow takes readers on a brilliantly insightful journey
through literary America over a forty-year period. In sentence after sentence,
page after page, readers are offered brilliant perceptions and unusual insights
into everyday life in America and the life of the mind. Moving from political
figures like Roosevelt and Khrushchev to artists like Mozart, Dostoevsky, and
John Cheever, from New York and Chicago to Paris—and including the deeply
personal “Autobiography of Ideas”—Bellow, with great humor and wisdom, records
the enduring thoughts and opinions of a lifetime of observation, thoughts that
speak to us with renewed energy for our times. For more than seventy years,
Penguin has been the leading publisher of classic literature in the Englishspeaking world. With more than 1,800 titles, Penguin Classics represents a
global bookshelf of the best works throughout history and across genres and
disciplines. Readers trust the series to provide authoritative texts enhanced
by introductions and notes by distinguished scholars and contemporary authors,
as well as up-to-date translations by award-winning translators.
English Literature: A Very Short Introduction Jonathan Bate 2010-10-07 Sweeping
across two millennia and every literary genre, acclaimed scholar and biographer
Jonathan Bate provides a dazzling introduction to English Literature. The focus
is wide, shifting from the birth of the novel and the brilliance of English
comedy to the deep Englishness of landscape poetry and the ethnic diversity of
Britain's Nobel literature laureates. It goes on to provide a more in-depth
analysis, with close readings from an extraordinary scene in King Lear to a war
poem by Carol Ann Duffy, and a series of striking examples of how literary
texts change as they are transmitted from writer to reader. The narrative
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embraces not only the major literary movements such as Romanticism and
Modernism, together with the most influential authors including Chaucer, Donne,
Johnson, Wordsworth, Austen, Dickens and Woolf, but also little-known stories
such as the identity of the first English woman poet to be honoured with a
collected edition of her works. Written with the flair and passion for which
Jonathan Bate has become renowned, this book is the perfect Very Short
Introduction for all readers and students of the incomparable literary heritage
of these islands. ABOUT THE SERIES: The Very Short Introductions series from
Oxford University Press contains hundreds of titles in almost every subject
area. These pocket-sized books are the perfect way to get ahead in a new
subject quickly. Our expert authors combine facts, analysis, perspective, new
ideas, and enthusiasm to make interesting and challenging topics highly
readable.
Possessed by Memory Harold Bloom 2020-03-17 "Wonderful. . . . Spectacular. . .
. You feel the pulse of life, what poetry can bring to us if we let it." —The
Philadelphia Inquirer "This audacious personal odyssey offers readers a cosmos
of possibilities when contemplating what happens once we 'shuffle off this
mortal coil.'" —The Christian Science Monitor "An elegiac meditation on a life
lived through books." —O, The Oprah Magazine "The great critic revisits the
literature that has meant most to him." —The New York Times Book Review Here is
the daringly original literary critic's most personal book: a four-part
spiritual autobiography in the form of brief, luminous readings of poetry,
drama, and prose—much of which he has known by heart since childhood. As one of
his own mentors, M. H. Abrams, has said, to read Bloom's commentaries is like
"reading classic authors by flashes of lightning." Gone are the polemics; here
Bloom argues elegiacally with nobody but himself. In "A Voice she Heard Before
the World Was Made," he offers startling meditations on foundational concerns
of Biblical study. "In the Elegy Season" finds him coming to terms movingly,
from a new vantage, with writers on whom he has brooded for much of his life.
And with brio and bravura in "The Imperfect Is Our Paradise," Bloom ranges
dazzlingly through twentieth-century American poetry, from Wallace Stevens to
Amy Clampitt. Possessed by Memory, in short, is essential Bloom.
The American Writer Lawrence R. Samuel 2018-01-12 The American writer--both
real and fictitious, famous and obscure--has traditionally been situated on the
margins of society, an outsider looking in. From The Great Gatsby's Nick
Carraway to the millions of bloggers today, writers are generally seen as
onlookers documenting the human condition. Yet their own collective story has
largely gone untold. Tracing the role of the writer in the United States over
the last century, this book describes how those who use language as a creative
medium have held a special place in our collective imagination.
The Daemon Knows Harold Bloom 2016-02-09 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • NAMED ONE
OF THE BEST BOOKS OF THE YEAR BY THE WASHINGTON POST AND KIRKUS REVIEWS Hailed
as “the indispensable critic” by The New York Review of Books, Harold Bloom—New
York Times bestselling writer and Sterling Professor of Humanities at Yale
University—has for decades been sharing with readers and students his genius
and passion for understanding literature and explaining why it matters. Now he
turns at long last to his beloved writers of our national literature in an
expansive and mesmerizing book that is one of his most incisive and profoundly
personal to date. A product of five years of writing and a lifetime of reading
and scholarship, The Daemon Knows may be Bloom’s most masterly book yet.
Pairing Walt Whitman with Herman Melville, Ralph Waldo Emerson with Emily
Dickinson, Nathaniel Hawthorne with Henry James, Mark Twain with Robert Frost,
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Wallace Stevens with T. S. Eliot, and William Faulkner with Hart Crane, Bloom
places these writers’ works in conversation with one another, exploring their
relationship to the “daemon”—the spark of genius or Orphic muse—in their
creation and helping us understand their writing with new immediacy and
relevance. It is the intensity of their preoccupation with the sublime, Bloom
proposes, that distinguishes these American writers from their European
predecessors. As he reflects on a lifetime lived among the works explored in
this book, Bloom has himself, in this magnificent achievement, created a work
touched by the daemon. Praise for The Daemon Knows “Enrapturing . . . radiant .
. . intoxicating . . . Harold Bloom, who bestrides our literary world like a
willfully idiosyncratic colossus, belongs to the party of rapture.”—Cynthia
Ozick, The New York Times Book Review “The capstone to a lifetime of thinking,
writing and teaching . . . The primary strength of The Daemon Knows is the
brilliance and penetration of the connections Bloom makes among the great
writers of the past, the shrewd sketching of intellectual feuds or oppositions
that he calls agons. . . . Bloom’s books are like a splendid map of literature,
a majestic aerial view that clarifies what we cannot see from the ground.”—The
Washington Post “Audacious . . . The Yale literary scholar has added another
remarkable treatise to his voluminous body of work.”—The Huffington Post “The
sublime The Daemon Knows is a veritable feast for the general reader (me) as
well as the advanced (I assume) one.”—John Ashbery “Mesmerizing.”—New York
Journal of Books “Bloom is a formidable critic, an extravagant
intellect.”—Chicago Tribune “As always, Bloom conveys the intimate, urgent,
compelling sense of why it matters that we read these canonical
authors.”—Kirkus Reviews (starred review) “Few people write criticism as
nakedly confident as Bloom’s any more.”—The Guardian (U.K.)
Making Literature Now Amy Hungerford 2016-08-03 How does new writing emerge and
find readers today? Why does one writer's work become famous while another's
remains invisible? Making Literature Now tells the stories of the creators,
editors, readers, and critics who make their living by making literature itself
come alive. The book shows how various conditions—including gender, education,
business dynamics, social networks, money, and the forces of literary
tradition—affect the things we can choose, or refuse, to read. Amy Hungerford
focuses her discussion on literary bestsellers as well as little-known
traditional and digital literature from smaller presses, such as McSweeney's.
She deftly matches the particular human stories of the makers with the
impersonal structures through which literary reputation is made. Ranging from
fine-grained ethnography to polemical argument, this book transforms our sense
of how and why new literature appears—and disappears—in contemporary American
culture.
The American Sublime Mary Arensberg 1986-01-01 American poetics has been
radicalized in recent years by revisionist theories which replay and ground
poets against their Romantic precursors. Beginning with the sublime politics of
Emerson and ending with women poets who renounce the authority of gender, The
American Sublime represents the various modes of recent critical thinking. This
collection of essays takes up the mapping of the American sublime begun by
Harold Bloo. Prefaced by an introduction that traces the sublime from its
origins in Longinus through Kant, Freud and Bloom, the essays focus on central
American poetic scenes. These include the transparency of Emerson's vision of
the sublime, Whitman's passage to India, Dickinson's corridors of the soul, and
Stevens' contemplation of death in the auroras.
On Moral Fiction John Gardner 2013-04-02 “Fearless, illuminating” criticism
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from a New York Times–bestselling author and legendary teacher, “proving . . .
that true art is moral and not trivial” (Los Angeles Times). Novelist John
Gardner’s thesis in On Moral Fiction is simple: “True art is by its nature
moral.” It is also an audacious statement, as Gardner asserts an inherent value
in life and in art. Since the book’s first publication, the passion behind
Gardner’s assertion has both provoked and inspired readers. In examining the
work of his peers, Gardner analyzes what has gone wrong, in his view, in modern
art and literature, and how shortcomings in artistic criticism have contributed
to the problem. He develops his argument by showing how artists and critics can
reintroduce morality and substance to their work to improve society and
cultivate our morality. On Moral Fiction is an essential read in which Gardner
presents his thoughtfully developed criteria for the elements he believes are
essential to art and its creation. This ebook features an illustrated biography
of John Gardner, including original letters, rare photos, and never-before-seen
documents from the Gardner family and the University of Rochester Archives.
Daemon Voices Philip Pullman 2019-09-10 From the internationally best-selling
author of the His Dark Materials trilogy, a spellbinding journey into the
secrets of his art--the narratives that have shaped his vision, his experience
of writing, and the keys to mastering the art of storytelling. One of the most
highly acclaimed and best-selling authors of our time now gives us a book that
charts the history of his own enchantment with story--from his own books to
those of Blake, Milton, Dickens, and the Brothers Grimm, among others--and
delves into the role of story in education, religion, and science. At once
personal and wide-ranging, Daemon Voices is both a revelation of the writing
mind and the methods of a great contemporary master, and a fascinating
exploration of storytelling itself.
Demon in the Wood Graphic Novel Leigh Bardugo 2022-09-27 Discover the start of
a grand and sinister destiny in Demon in the Wood, the must-have graphic novel
prequel to the bestselling book series and international Netflix sensation
Shadow and Bone from spectacular new talent Dani Pendergast and #1 New York
Times bestselling author Leigh Bardugo. Before he led Ravka’s Second Army,
before he created the Fold, and long before he became the Darkling, he was just
a lonely boy burdened by an extraordinary power. Eryk and his mother, Lena,
have spent their lives on the run. But they will never find a safe haven. They
are not only Grisha—they are the deadliest and rarest of their kind. Feared by
those who wish to destroy them and hunted by those who would exploit their
gifts, they must hide their true abilities wherever they go. But sometimes
deadly secrets have a way of revealing themselves . . .
Song of Myself Walt Whitman 2016-10-15 This book offers the most comprehensive
and detailed reading to date of Song of Myself. One of the most distinguished
critics in Whitman Studies, Ed Folsom, and one of the nation’s most prominent
writers and literary figures, Christopher Merrill, carry on a dialog with
Whitman, and with each other, section by section, as they invite readers to
enter into the conversation about how the poem develops, moves, improvises, and
surprises. Instead of picking and choosing particular passages to support a
reading of the poem, Folsom and Merrill take Whitman at his word and interact
with “every atom” of his work. The book presents Whitman’s final version of the
poem, arranged in fifty-two sections; each section is followed by Folsom’s
detailed critical examination of the passage, and then Merrill offers a poet’s
perspective, suggesting broader contexts for thinking about both the passage in
question and the entire poem.
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Milton's Angels Joad Raymond 2010-02-25 Milton's Paradise Lost, the most
eloquent, most intellectually daring, most learned, and most sublime poem in
the English language, is a poem about angels. It is told by and of angels; it
relies upon their conflicts, communications, and miscommunications. They are
the creatures of Milton's narrative, through which he sets the Fall of
humankind against a cosmic background. Milton's angels are real beings, and the
stories he tells about them rely on his understanding of what they were and how
they acted. While he was unique in the sublimity of his imaginative rendering
of angels, he was not alone in writing about them. Several early-modern English
poets wrote epics that explore the actions of and grounds of knowledge about
angels. Angels were intimately linked to theories of representation, and
theology could be a creative force. Natural philosophers and theologians too
found it interesting or necessary to explore angel doctrine. Angels did not
disappear in Reformation theology: though centuries of Catholic traditions were
stripped away, Protestants used them in inventive ways, adapting tradition to
new doctrines and to shifting perceptions of the world. Angels continued to
inhabit all kinds of writing, and shape the experience and understanding of the
world. Milton's Angels: The Early-Modern Imagination explores the fate of
angels in Reformation Britain, and shows how and why Paradise Lost is a poem
about angels that is both shockingly literal and sublimely imaginative.
Where Shall Wisdom be Found? Harold Bloom 2004 Journeying from the Bible to
twentieth-century writings, the author explores how literature can shape one's
life, discussing such topics as the Book of Job and Ecclesiastes, Plato and
Homer, St. Augustine, and Freud and Proust.
Hamlet Harold Bloom 2003 In the bestselling Shakespeare: The Invention of the
Human, Harold Bloom showed us how Shakespeare shaped human consciousness, and
addressed the question of authorship in Hamlet. In Hamlet: Poem Unlimited,
America's most celebrated critic turns his attention to a reading of the play
itself and to Shakespeare's most enigmatic and memorable character.This is
Bloom's attempt to uncover the mystery of both Prince Hamlet and the play, how
both prince and drama are able to break through the conventions of theatrical
mimesis and the representation of character, making us question the very nature
of theatrical illusion. Hamlet: Poem Unlimited is a hugely insightful and yet
highly accessible exploration of Shakespeare's crowning achievement by a critic
who is seen by many as his greatest living champion.
Wizard of the Crow Ngũgĩ wa Thiongʼo 2007
English Passengers Matthew Kneale 2011-02-11 Narrated by over twenty distinct
voices and full of dangerous humour, English Passengers combines wit, adventure
and historical detail in a mesmerizing display of storytelling. When Captain
Illiam Quillian Kewley and his band of smugglers have their contraband
confiscated they are forced to put their ship, Sincerity, up for charter. The
only takers are two Englishmen, the Reverend Geoffrey Wilson, who believes that
the Garden of Eden was on the island of Tasmania, and Dr. Thomas Potter who is
developing his sinister thesis concerning the races of man. Meanwhile an
aboriginal in Tasmania, Peevay, recounts his people's struggles against the
invading British. As the English passengers haplessly approach his land, their
bizarre notions ever more painfully at odds with reality, we know a mighty
collision is looming.
In Search of Soul Alejandro Nava 2017-09-12 In Search of Soul explores the
meaning of “soul” in sacred and profane incarnations, from its biblical origins
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to its central place in the rich traditions of black and Latin history.
Surveying the work of writers, artists, poets, musicians, philosophers and
theologians, Alejandro Nava shows how their understandings of the “soul”
revolve around narratives of justice, liberation, and spiritual redemption. He
contends that biblical traditions and hip-hop emerged out of experiences of
dispossession and oppression. Whether born in the ghettos of America or of the
Roman Empire, hip-hop and Christianity have endured by giving voice to the
persecuted. This book offers a view of soul in living color, as a breathing,
suffering, dreaming thing.
Mordecai Would Not Bow Down Timothy P. Jackson 2021 Prayerful Unscientific
Preface -- Judaic Holiness and a Holistic Approach to Anti-Semitism and the
Holocaust -- Legitimating a Topic as Old as Esther -- The Perennial Either/Or - Nazism and the Western Conscience -- The Evils of Supersessionism -- Jesus
and the Jews: Two Suffering Servants Incarnate -- Naming Good and Evil:
Hitler's Insidious Genius -- A Closer Look at Schadenfreude and the Prophetic - Conclusion: Guilt, Innocence, and Anne Frank.
Reading and Writing Cancer: How Words Heal Susan Gubar 2016-05-17 An important
addition to the literature of cancer by an award-winning scholar and memoirist.
Elaborating upon her “Living with Cancer” column in the New York Times, Susan
Gubar helps patients, caregivers, and the specialists who seek to serve them.
In a book both enlightening and practical, she describes how the activities of
reading and writing can right some of cancer’s wrongs. To stimulate the writing
process, she proposes specific exercises, prompts, and models. In discussions
of the diary of Fanny Burney, the stories of Leo Tolstoy and Alice Munro,
numerous memoirs, novels, paintings, photographs, and blogs, Gubar shows how
readers can learn from art that deepens our comprehension of what it means to
live or die with the disease. From a writer whose own memoir, Memoir of a
Debulked Woman: Enduring Ovarian Cancer, was described by the New York Times
Book Review as “moving and instructive…and incredibly brave,” this volume opens
a path to healing.
The Creature Prasanta Chakravarty 2021-09-30 The Creature is an invitation to
follow the mechanics between power and pain, which begets the creature.
Creatures confront power in, and through, conjunctures of radical contingency.
The casual use of power is an exercise in distraction. It is an abiding
conundrum that those who endure affliction also exert it as a force over other
living bodies in equal measure-not as acts of vengeance or bad faith, but
through deeds of forgetful randomness. To ensure social indemnity and security,
creatures exercise force over kindred embodiments through a process of
collective mimicry. In the bargain, creatures begin to disfigure and distort
each other. The line between mutual slaughter and mutual embrace begins to
blur. Each transgresses its own soul. At other times, power is an opaque,
magisterial and disdainful style of conveyance. It reveals itself out of
nowhere. But the steadfast creature is as resilient as it is vulnerable. The
more it endures, the greater its perdurance. Perduring creatures may sometimes
gain a second sight, forged out of a sense of lyricality, love and abdication.
But is abdication, or taking refuge in the wondrous, sufficient to release all
creatures from the fatal loop of power and pain? Or will they have to slowly
shed creaturely affliction by a rigorous process of decreation? Sifting through
the writings of Giambattista Vico, Niccolò Machiavelli, Gabriel Tarde, Miguel
de Unamuno, Jibanananda Das, Lev Shestov, Raymond Geuss, Jean Starobinski,
Ernst Bloch, Simone Weil, Simon Critchley, Sarah Kane and others, this volume
explores the creaturely predicament and its possibilities of freedom. The five
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chapters in Book I lay down fundamental questions for the creaturely condition:
the question of mimicry, the relationship between taking initiative and being
hounded, the bridge between senses and destitution, and the vehemence of
radical contingency. Book II posits the question of skepticism, fideism and
their connection to resilience and generosity in creatures. Book III is
entirely devoted to various ways of conceiving the aesthetic: through the
tragic, the epiphanic, the catastrophic and through militant material
eruptions. Book II and III essentially delve into the sites of freedom that
lurk within the condition of the creaturely. Book IV is constituted of a single
chapter on the subject of decreation; it grapples with questions of attention,
anonymity and abdication.
The Bright Book of Life Harold Bloom 2020-11-24 America's most original and
controversial literary critic writes trenchantly about forty-eight masterworks
spanning the Western tradition—from Don Quixote to Wuthering Heights to
Invisible Man—in his first book devoted exclusively to narrative fiction. In
this valedictory volume, Yale professor Harold Bloom—who for more than half a
century was regarded as America's most daringly original and controversial
literary critic—gives us his only book devoted entirely to the art of the
novel. With his hallmark percipience, remarkable scholarship, and extraordinary
devotion to sublimity, Bloom offers meditations on forty-eight essential works
spanning the Western canon, from Don Quixote to Book of Numbers; from Wuthering
Heights to Absalom, Absalom!; from Les Misérables to Blood Meridian; from
Vanity Fair to Invisible Man. Here are trenchant appreciations of fiction by,
among many others, Austen, Balzac, Dickens, Tolstoy, James, Conrad, Lawrence,
Le Guin, and Sebald. Whether you have already read these books, plan to, or
simply care about the importance and power of fiction, Harold Bloom is your
unparalleled guide to understanding literature with new intimacy.
The Philosophy of Literature Donald Phillip Verene 2018-09-12 The Philosophy of
Literature: Four Studies puts forth the question of the extent to which
philosophers must go to school with the poets. It begins with a new
interpretation of the famous Platonic quarrel with the poetic wisdom of Homer.
It brings this question forward through the humanism of thinkers of the Italian
Renaissance and the German Idealism of Hegel. It then treats the relation of
philosophy and literature in four ways by considering philosophy as literature,
philosophy of literature, philosophy in literature, and philosophy and
literature. In regard to the first of these, it discusses Jorge Luis Borges's
The Immortal, to the second James Joyce's Finnegans Wake, to the third Carl
Sandburg's epic prose poem The People, Yes, and to the fourth, Sebastian
Brant's Ship of Fools. This work demonstrates that in an area of thought often
dominated by fashionable doctrines of literary interpretation, the great works
of literature and philosophy remain as permanent residents of our thought and
imagination.
The Spiritual Imagination of the Beats David Stephen Calonne 2017-08-17 The
Spiritual Imagination of the Beats is the first comprehensive study to explore
the role of esoteric, occult, alchemical, shamanistic, mystical and magical
traditions in the work of eleven major Beat authors. The opening chapter
discusses Kenneth Rexroth and Robert Duncan as predecessors and important
influences on the spiritual orientation of the Beats. David Stephen Calonne
draws comparisons throughout the book between various approaches individual
Beat writers took regarding sacred experience - for example, Burroughs had
significant objections to Buddhist philosophy, while Allen Ginsberg and Jack
Kerouac both devoted considerable time to studying Buddhist history and texts.
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This book also focuses on authors who have traditionally been neglected in Beat
Studies - Diane di Prima, Bob Kaufman, Philip Lamantia and Philip Whalen. In
addition, several understudied work such as Gregory Corso's 'The Geometric
Poem' - inspired by Corso's deep engagement with ancient Egyptian thought - are
given close attention. Calonne introduces important themes from the history of
heterodoxy - from Gnosticism, Manicheanism and Ismailism to Theosophy and Tarot
- and demonstrates how inextricably these ideas shaped the Beat literary
imagination.
Loitering with Intent Muriel Spark 2014-05-27 Where does art start or reality
end? Happily loitering about London, c. 1949, with the intent of gathering
material for her writing, Fleur Talbot finds a job “on the grubby edge of the
literary world” at the very peculiar Autobiographical Association. Mad
egomaniacs writing their memoirs in advance — or poor fools ensnared by a
blackmailer? When the association’s pompous director steals Fleur’s manuscript,
fiction begins to appropriate life.
Notes on Blood Meridian John Sepich 2013-05-01 “Sepich offers his insight and
detailed research to the less knowledgeable reader. He crafts a book that will
delight the McCarthy specialists.” —Western American Literature Blood Meridian
(1985), Cormac McCarthy’s epic tale of an otherwise nameless “kid” who in his
teens joins a gang of licensed scalp hunters whose marauding adventures take
place across Texas, Chihuahua, Sonora, Arizona, and California during 1849 and
1850, is widely considered to be one of the finest novels of the Old West, as
well as McCarthy’s greatest work. The New York Times Book Review ranked it
third in a 2006 survey of the “best work of American fiction published in the
last twenty-five years,” and in 2005 Time chose it as one of the 100 best
novels published since 1923. Yet Blood Meridian’s complexity, as well as its
sheer bloodiness, makes it difficult for some readers. To guide all its readers
and help them appreciate the novel’s wealth of historically verifiable
characters, places, and events, John Sepich compiled what has become the
classic reference work, Notes on Blood Meridian. Originally published in 1993,
Notes remained in print for only a few years and has become highly sought-after
in the rare book market, with used copies selling for hundreds of dollars. In
bringing the book back into print to make it more widely available, Sepich has
revised and expanded Notes with a new preface and two new essays that explore
key themes and issues in the work. This amplified edition of Notes on Blood
Meridian is the essential guide for all who seek a fuller understanding and
appreciation of McCarthy’s finest work.
Edith Wharton, Willa Cather, and the Place of Culture Julie Olin-Ammentorp
2019-10 Edith Wharton and Willa Cather wrote many of the most enduring American
novels from the first half of the twentieth century, including Wharton’s The
House of Mirth, Ethan Frome, and The Age of Innocence, and Cather’s O
Pioneers!, My Ántonia, and Death Comes for the Archbishop. Yet despite their
perennial popularity and their status as major American novelists, Wharton
(1862–1937) and Cather (1873–1947) have rarely been studied together. Indeed,
critics and scholars seem to have conspired to keep them at a distance: Wharton
is seen as “our literary aristocrat,” an author who chronicles the lives of the
East Coast, Europe-bound elite, while Cather is considered a prairie populist
who describes the lives of rugged western pioneers. These depictions, though
partially valid, nonetheless rely on oversimplifications and neglect the
striking and important ways the works of these two authors intersect. The first
comparative study of Edith Wharton and Willa Cather in thirty years, this book
combines biographical, historical, and literary analyses with a focus on place
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and aesthetics to reveal Wharton’s and Cather’s parallel experiences of
dislocation, their relationship to each other as writers, and the profound
similarities in their theories of fiction. Julie Olin-Ammentorp provides a new
assessment of the affinities between Wharton and Cather by exploring the
importance of literary and geographic place in their lives and works, including
the role of New York City, the American West, France, and travel. In doing so
she reveals the two authors’ shared concern about the culture of place and the
place of culture in the United States.
Cleopatra Harold Bloom 2017-10-10 Offers an in-depth exploration of
Shakespeare's character Cleopatra, delving into the complexities of her
personality as well as how the author's understanding of her has evolved over
the years.

the-daemon-knows-literary-greatness-and-the-americ

12/12

Downloaded from avenza-dev.avenza.com
on December 8, 2022 by guest

